
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
          15 May 2024 
 
Dear member, 
 
In light of the recent news of the NHI bill being signed into law by the President, we want to appeal 
to you to not panic. Your medical scheme membership remains unaffected, and you can continue 
to enjoy your benefits and services as you have been, and we are dedicated to maintaining your 
access to health services as usual. 
 
As Umvuzo Health, and a member of the Board of Healthcare Funders (BHF), we stand by the 
medical aid industry association’s legal action to ensure the interests of our members come first 
and are preserved. 
 
Although the NHI bill may be signed into law, its implementation is still far and, in the meantime, 
and for a long time to come, things will continue as usual. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
UMVUZO HEALTH 
 
 


